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Ms. Damaris Drewry
P. O. Box 41162
Tucson, AZ 85717

Dear Damaris:

Thank you so much for such a stimulating presentation that you
delivered to the Leaders Professional Development Project for Women
Administrators in Higher Education in Phoenix last week.

I certainly was inspired by your presentation and I love the tape
I bought. My daughter has been equally touched by your musical
messages. You were certainly an inspiration and have given me a
great deal of food for thought.

Thank you again for giving of your precious time and friendship.
I hope to have the opportunity to meet with you again.

Sincerely yours,

Yo ot

Dénlce Schoen Henry, Ph.D.
Coordinator

C: Dr. Carolyn Desjardins



